ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: April 25, 2017

TO: All Potential Bidders (ﬁk\y

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, ;rocurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — School Bus Services
BIDS TO BE OPENED: May 2, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question asked by a potential bidder regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: In the bid contract it states proof that all buses meet ADA requirements. What proof
do you need?

Response: The City of Knoxville hereby removes the ADA requirement and proof of
such. The City will utilize a different mode of transportation if needed for any children requiring
accessibility accommodations.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



